
 

UPDATED INFORMATION  

 

All Loveland School students will receive free school meals beginning Monday, September 14, 2020. 

These meals will be at no charge through the end of the school year (June 2021).  Food Service 

departments will be reimbursed for the meals by the U.S. Department of Agriculture with funds 

appropriated and not used while school was not in session during COVID-19 school closures.   

All students will be offered school breakfast and school lunch.  The menu will be the same as posted 

on the website for each building, barring unforeseen product or staffing shortages for in person 

students.  

In person students in grades PS-4th MUST email  Food Service Director, Kris Tracy @ 

tracykr@lovelandschools.org to be added to the take home breakfast list.  In person Tiger students 

should pick up their lunch in the cafeteria or from one of the cafeteria carts. 

If you are a remote Tiger, you can utilize the “drive thru” located at the Goodwill parking lot.  The 

drive thru is available on TUESDAY’s and THURSDAY’s from 1:30- 2:30. You will receive 3 

lunches and 3 breakfasts on each of the pick-up days.   

If you feel that you would qualify for free or reduced meals, fill out a free and reduced meal 

application, which will also waive school fees.  Regardless of your meal status, ALL meals are FREE 

to ALL Tiger Student.  Please take advantage of this opportunity to get a well-balanced and 

nutritional meal at no cost to you. 

The Free and Reduced meal application is located under the Food and Nutrition tab. 
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